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Starting late April 2022 work will begin to remove 
and re-build a section of Clarke Lane between the 
rear of 20 Clarke Street and Hume Street. This is 
expected to take up to seven months to complete. 

Hume Street between Clarke Lane and Pacific 
Highway will also be removed and re-built. This is 
now expected to commence in June 2022 and  
take up to eight months to complete. 

Some of this work will be noisy, particularly when 
removing the road structures as it will involve  
hammering, saw-cutting and drilling into the  
existing road pavement, concrete and steel  
supporting beams and reinforcement. Mitigation 
measures will be in place to manage impacts. 
These are detailed overleaf. 

Further information has also been provided  
overleaf about the sequencing of this work and 
what to expect. 

When the Clarke Lane and Hume Street re-builds 
are complete they will not be re-opened straight 
away.  Both roadways will remain closed until  
late-2023 to complete public domain works,  
permanent utility and road tie-ins.

The final configuration of Hume Street, which will 
be implemented once the station build is complete, 
is currently being reviewed by Sydney Metro, North 
Sydney Council and Transport for NSW. Further 
information about end-state configurations will be 
communicated when finalised.

Sydney Metro is Australia’s biggest public 
transport project. Services started in May  
2019 in the city’s North West with a train  
every four minutes in the peak.  

Metro rail will be extended into the CBD and 
beyond to Bankstown in 2024. There will be 
new CBD metro railway stations at Martin 
Place, Pitt Street and Barangaroo and new 
metro platforms at Central. 

In 2024, Sydney will have 31 metro railway  
stations and a 66-kilometre standalone  
metro railway system. There will be  
ultimate capacity for a metro train every two  
minutes in each direction under the Sydney 
city centre. 

A W Edwards has been contracted to build  
Crows Nest Station. Station box excavation  
and tunnelling is now complete and rail track  
installation is underway. Work is underway to  
build Crows Nest Station, ready for Sydney  
Metro services to start in 2024. 

Aerial image of Clarke Lane and Hume Street with station build below





sydneymetro.info

1800 171 386 Community information line  
open 24 hours 

crowsnestmetrostation@transport.nsw.gov.au  

Sydney Metro City & Southwest,  
PO Box K659,Haymarket NSW 1240 

If you need an interpreter, contact TIS National  
on 131 450 and ask them to call 1800 171 386.


